
Attachment H

Written Comments



From: John Lane [mailto:JLane@teichert.com]
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2013 9:22 AM
To: David Yang
Cc: Becky Wood
Subject: RE: SMAQMD Industry Fee Task Force Meeting



From: Lee Gamboa [mailto:leegamboa@gamboas.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 5:04 PM
To: David Yang
Subject: Re: SMAQMD Industry Fee Task Force Meeting

I will not be attending, but I will tell you my position, no new taxes/fees.

----- Original Message -----
From: David Yang
To: leegamboa@gamboas.com
Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 2:34 PM
Subject: FW: SMAQMD Industry Fee Task Force Meeting



From: Rene' Toledo [mailto:Rene.Toledo@smud.org]
Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 10:33 AM
To: Marc Cooley; David Yang; ALETA KENNARD; Patrick Durham
Subject: Industry Task Force Comments

Marc,

Thank you for inviting SMUD to be part of the Industry Task Force meeting last week.

As requested by APCO Larry Greene, we are submitting the following written comments
concerning the proposed changes to Rule 301 (Permit Fees).

1) For projects and/or applications subject to the hourly time and material labor rate fee
(currently listed in Sections 308.11 and 308.12), please consider adding a monthly
invoicing requirement to Section 400 of the rule. The monthly invoice could itemize the
work complete by AQMD staff during the previous month and allow you to collect fees
as a project is processed.

2) Exclude Schedule 8 (5 MW plus generators) from the fee deposit provision of Section
301.1, since fees would be collected on a monthly basis.

3) Revise the fee rule to collect pollutant fees of PM10 instead of TSP, since BACT,
offset, and major source trigger levels are based on PM10 (not TSP).

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have at
Rene.Toledo@smud.org<mailto:Rene.Toledo@smud.org> or 916-732-7452<tel:916-
732-7452>.

Sincerely,

René Toledo
Environmental Health & Safety Specialist SMUD
916-732-7452



From: Grow. William (SDA) [mailto:groww@sacsewer.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 2:17 PM
To: David Yang
Subject: Proposed Fee Increases

____________________________________________________________________________
EMAIL DISCLAIMER:
This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and
privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review,
copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by other
than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.

If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately
and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any
attachments thereto.
_____________________________________________________________________________













From: Nitin Patel [mailto:nit9pat@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2013 11:09 AM
To: David Yang
Subject: Proposed Fee Increase

Our permit # 23277

We strongly object to any fee increase, as it will impact
us in this bad economy

Nitin Patel
Maaco
1216 Arden Way
Sacramento, CA 95815
916 565 2760


